
    July 2023  Newsletter 
        Peninsula Golf Club       Mark Morrow  

           PGA Associate     Pro Shop Manager    

 Our golf season is going well! We’re busy and the 

weather has cooperated for the most part.  

      Here is a review of our last month's activities: 
 

 We just concluded the Home & Home with 

Gorge Vale over the last two weeks. The      

Americans played well at PGC but we did not 

fare so well in Canada so the Canadians retained 

the Cup. Regardless, the camaraderie was         

excellent and it was fun to share some stories 

with our neighbors from the north. Next year 

we’d like to get more players and the Canadians 

agree, so let’s make that happen! 
 

 Congrats to Mark Mitrovich, also Jack Heckman 

& Todd Irwin for their low gross and net scores 

respectively in the One-Man scramble held on 

6/21/23.  
 

 Shout out to Brian Boone, Mo Hegel, & Mark 

Leffers for teeing it up with me in the Summer 

Solstice Shootout.  The day was 6/21/23 with the 

most sunlight and start of summer.  The 4 of us 

went to play all three 18-hole courses in the   

county in the same day - 54 holes! It was a      

challenge, but something fun to accomplish. We 

started here around 7:30am, then went to Cedars, 

and finished around 9pm at Sunland. Hopefully 

next year we can get more people in – it takes a 

tough player to get that one done! 
 

                               Upcoming events: 

 This is the last call for Clallam County Amateur   

sign ups and payments! Sign ups are due by     

Friday, 6/30/23.  Dates: July 7-9/2023.  Here is the 

link for the event: https://7cedars.com/ccac.html. 
 

 Our first Mixies event was 6/26/23. We had 6 

teams (couples/friends) in that event. If you and a 

spouse or friend are interested in playing these, 

please contact the pro shop and we'll put you on 

that specific email list. 
 

 Our next Horse Race is Friday, 6/30/23. If you 

want more information on this, ask a pro shop 

team member.  
 

 PGC Golf LEAGUE Players: we are now in the 

"free agency" / "trade" time. For the rest of this 

week and through week 11 (6/19/23-7/2/23) teams 

may add or subtract up to 3 players from their 

roster (not to exceed the 12-player team limit). 
 

 We’re doing a 3-person Independence Day  

Weekend Scramble on Saturday, 7/1/23. Check with 

the pro shop for more details and page 3.  You’ll see 

some pictures of eagles around and that’s the event! 
 

 The Men’s Club event is 7/22/23-7/23/23. Look for 

an email from Gary McLaughlin on that. We will 

have a sign up sheet in the pro shop for that event. 
 

 You can play at Suncadia this August! The John 

Wayne Sadler Memorial Tournament is set for 

Saturday & Sunday, 8/26/23-8/27/23. Ask a pro 

shop team member for the email if you want 

more info. 
 

 Lastly, I want to say that we are in peak season 

with many events going on and we want to keep 

everyone in the loop.  Everyone,  including  

members, should be talking to the pro shop about 

their tee times this time of year. Please look at the 

calendar on the back of the page, this newsletter, 

and/or our events page online. Please call us for tee 

times, or better yet, the next time you’re here try to 

plan ahead on when you want to play next. We     

understand a nice day comes along and you want to 

get out there right away, but remember that your   

neighbors, fellow members, and even people just  

visiting PA probably feel the same way too. Walk-ins 

may have to wait or we may not be able to              

accommodate a party (if we have an event). Thanks 

for working with us; we’re doing our best for you! 

        Sincerely, 

        Mark Morrow & the Pro Shop Team 

Pro Shop  360-457-
6501 
Club House  360-
457-7348  824 S. 
Lindberg Rd.,    
Port Angeles, WA  
98363 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F7cedars.com%2Fccac.html&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cae0cd2ffe79647dd923a08db76904c44%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638234134351572367%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2l
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    If you've noticed Tory driving around the course 
with a big grin from ear to ear, that's because he's 
most likely riding on one of our newly acquired utility 
carts. Tory happened to find us a great "two for 
one" deal on these carts, both are in good shape and 
will for sure be put to good use. We have also      
purchased a new greens mower that should arrive 
sometime in August. 
 

     We just signed the contract(s) for the next round 
of cart path repaving and parking lot repairs/sealing/
striping, both slated for August.  Scheduling will  
depend on the contractors schedules, our club    
tournament events and of course the weather. 
 

     These are big projects that will take a bit of            
coordination and require us to close portions of the 
course and parking lot. We will be sure to keep    
everyone informed as far in advance as possible once 
we have the dates confirmed. 
 

     Both of these projects along with the new     
equipment  purchases which we have allocated for 
will significantly reduce our savings, so further      
projects and purchases will be "on hold" until we   
replenish our savings. Our goal is to not reduce it to 
less than $100K - planning -planning- planning. 
 

     Thank you everyone for your continued support in 
making PGC a great place to enjoy and 
play golf. 
 

   Enjoy your Summer!     Deborah  

    We are having our annual 4th of  July BBQ 
Buffet this year in the Clubhouse.   
 

    The BBQ will be running from 11:00 am  
until 2:00 pm.  Price is $10 plus tax, not  
including beverage. 
 

    Please sign up in the clubhouse or  
respond to this email so I can sign you up. 
 

    We need enough interest and  
participation to pull this off. 
 

Thanks so much,   Rena & the  
    Clubhouse Staff 

     The ladies club is playing golf on 
Wednesday mornings at 0900.  The Grey 
Cup tournament has not completed, will 
report next month. 

     July competition is the Commemorative     
Tournament—Match Play.   Please sign up 
and  organize your dates to play.  The Club 
Championship will be played in August. 

     The schedule for July is:  July 5—Medal 
Play;  July 12—Better 9;  July 19 - T & F;  
July 26—Blind Partners. 

      Please join us on Wednesdays 
and  enjoy golfing with the       
ladies!   We would love to see 
some new  faces join us!! 

Power Cart Guidelines 

Please be attentive to all signs posted on the 

course.  90 Degree Rule: please refer to the sign 

posted near #1. Operators must keep their carts: a 

minimum of 30 yards from the green: on cart paths 

around greens and tees;  on cart paths at all times  

on holes #4 and #17; completely off severe slopes  

on and near holes #3, 6, 7, & 15. Clubhouse for 

food and drinks: 360-457-7348 —Pro Shop:              

360-457-6501. 

      Thank you for playing Peninsula Golf Club  

The Member-Guest tournament will be 8/5/23-
8/6/23 (Saturday & Sunday). More details to 
come. Last year we had a different format for 
each of the 9 holes. Put your name in! That is 
about 1 month before the Fall Shotgun, so it’s 
a great warm up for you and your teammate.  
        
              Thanks,  Mark 

       Member-Guest Tournament 
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 Rena Parish                            

ADMINISTRATOR NEWS Laurie McDonald 

   The 4th of July BBQ will be on Tuesday, the 4th 
of July between 11am and 2:00 pm. Please call or 
sign up in the Clubhouse so we know how much 
food to prepare. Come on down and enjoy Rena’s 
yummy potato salad as well as the rest of it!! 

     Lately I have had many new members sign up 
for automatic dues payment processing. This saves 
you the hassle of writing a check and dropping off 
your payment. You can choose your payment to be       
processed on the 1st or the 15th. If you are          
interested in setting this up, please reach out to me 
and I will forward the paperwork.      

As always if you have a new mailing, email            
address or contact phone number, please help me 
keep our records up to date. Find me in the office 
on Tuesday and Thursday. 

Thanks, Laurie 

     The clubhouse has been steady with the usual     
business. The Spring Shot Gun was a great  success 
for Peninsula Golf,  thank you to everyone that 
played the event.  
 

      Happy Father's day to all our members,  it was 
a fun day on the course, the weather held out for 
you which was great. We are also hosting the Home 
and Home event this June 25. That will be a full day 
of fun.   
 

     We will be having the 4th of July BBQ at the 
clubhouse from 11am to 2pm Please sign up at the 
clubhouse. Also, July 7 & 8 we have the Clallam 
County Amateur, that will be a busy and fun week-
end. 
 

     The Horse Races are every other Friday and the 
clubhouse is open till 8pm on those 
days for your food and beverage  
desires.    
 

     Thankyou,         Rena and Staff 

      June 20 2023 

Applications:   

Jerry Johnson Sngl Assoc  5/12/2023 

Mark Vinson Sngl Seas 5/18/2023 

Denise Clarke Sngl Seas 6/1/2023 

Terry Jackson Sngl Seas 6/2/2023 

Steve Eagle Sngl Seas 6/2/2023 

Devun Wahlsten Single Junior 6/2/2023 

Resignations: 0  

Membership Totals:   

Certificate 119  

Associate 29  

Junior 7  

Military 0  

Certif Non Resident 5  

Seasonal 5  

TOTAL 165  

 MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

What Is the Ruling? 

   You are playing in the club    

championship. Your tee time is 0820. 

You arrive at the tee and observe a  

player in your group is teeing off. Are 
you subject to a penalty? If so, what is 

the penalty? 

Gary MCLaughlan 

We are setting up a 3-person Independence 
Day Weekend Scramble on Saturday, 7/1/23. 

This tournament has a twist - each player on the 

team must contribute 6 drives and 6 hole-outs 

during the round. The teams are set based on 

handicap - each team gets one low, mid, and 

high handicap player, so put your name in the 

mix and we'll get you out there to play. We ran 

it last year and it was a fun new format to 

try. We're setting tee times from 9:15 am  

to10:00 am (or so) that day. The cost is $20 for 

the competition; non-members pay normal 

greens fees as well. Sign up by Thursday, 

6/29/23.  



Clubhouse Hours July1, 2023—July 31, 2023 
Monday           Closed 
Tuesday            0630 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday     11:00 am to 9:00 pm                                                                                                                                                                         
Thursday          06:30 am to 7:00 pm 
Friday                11:00 am to 5:00 pm  
Saturday           06:30 am to 5:00 pm 
Sunday              11:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Assistant Golf Professional   Mark Morrow  
 360-457-6501: mmorrow@7cedars.com                                                                                              
 

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856:  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 
 

Clubhouse Rena Parish 360-457-7348: Call Rena to 
book your party or special events  
                    pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 
Superintendent  Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Editor, Sandy Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

360-461-2203 

July 2023 
   Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

                   1 
    3 Person            
Independence 
Day  Scramble 

2 3 
Clubhouse Closed 

4 
BBQ 11a—2 pm 

5 6 7 
Clallam County 

Amateur 

8 
Clallam County 

Amateur 

9 

    
 

20 

Clubhouse Closed 

11 12 13 14 
Horseraces 

5:30 

 

16 17 
Clubhouse Closed 

18 19 20 21 22 
Men’s Club 

Championship 

23 
Men’s Club  

Championship 

24 
Clubhouse Closed 

25 26 27 28 
Horseraces 

5:30  

 

30 31 
Clubhouse Closed 

     

Board Meeting 
Committees 4 

pm Board 5 pm  
Members 
Welcome 

Merchant League Rounds on 

Wednesdays and Sundays 


